CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 18, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05154-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 8:48 AM

To: ‘Lisa Ewald'

Subject: RE: FPLIncrease

Good morning Ms. Ewald,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Lisa Ewald [mailto:lisanaples7 @aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 17, 2016 8:06 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPLIncrease

| am totally against this action Florida residents are already below a fair hourly wage. When season hits we are also
expected to take care of triple times the normal Florida population. This is terribly unfair to residents who live here year
round.

| don't see where raising the rates will help a thing you should first look at the incomes being made here in Florida
compared to other areas, even professionals who are carrying degrees. They are low compared to other states.. Once
again we are also expected in hospitals and other areas to do triple the work for the same pay during season October
until June ...l don't see where this would be effective.

Sincerely,

Florida resident for 18 years.

Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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